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Multiple District 19 L, I and O BC, Canada, donation to LCIF as of May 1, 
2025, USD$88,625.00 which represent 96% of the Chairperson’s goal. 
 
District19L MJF Appreciation Gala hosted by Vancouver Broadway and 
Vancouver East Lions Clubs on Thursday, April 24, 2025, with LCIF Chair-
person PIP Dr. Patti Hill, more than 175 Lions attended, over 50 MJF/PMJF  
recipients, 12 lions joined the Lions Legacy Society Program, 1 major do-
nor and total Fund $98,200.00 raised for LCIF. 
 
We have one more quarter to go this year, please continue encourage 
clubs to support and donate to LCIF, our own Foundation. Thank you 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
PDG Simon Yau 
MD19 LCIF-BC, Canada 
Chairperson 
2024-2025 
 

 
 
  
 


